
 
 

 

 DON'T MISS OUT!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 SHORTBREAKS...  
There is huge demand for dates so be 

ready with some possible dates in 

mind when booking goes live. 

Spring Term 2023 

 

Newsletter 
WELCOME 
Dear families, 

The Spring Term tends to be the shortest of the three and before we know it we have reached Half- 

Term. Hopefully we will soon head into lighter evenings and warmer weather. We hope you find the 

information here useful. Please use the QR codes for the most up to date information and to check 

suitability of activities for your young person. (For QR codes, simply use your normal camera app and 

a link will appear in 2-3 seconds) 

Please see page 4 to find out how you can contribute to our next Newsletter. Mrs Green 

Many of our school and college students 
attend this inclusive football team... 

 

 

 

 

 
"We provide a safe environment where young people with 

any special educational need or impairment can flourish 

playing the game they love, led by FA qualified coaches 

and supported by the Essex FA. 

We train on Saturday mornings and regularly take part in 

Soccability festivals and tournaments. We have use of an 

indoor facility during the winter, so able to escape most of 

the poor weather which sometimes keeps kids away. 

If you have a child aged 8-16 that wants to play football 

and be a part of a team, then please get in touch. 

 
For more information please contact Luke Ayton on 07455 

391503 or email lukeayton07@gmail.com 

Please also follow us on our Instagram page 

Baddow_Spartak_Soccability" 

Empire Theatre Halstead 

Autism Friendly Cinema 

£1.00 per 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“The CEA Card is a national card scheme developed for UK 

 

 
Re-apply each year. Yearly cost of £6. See website for 

eligibility- e.g in receipt of DLA 

mailto:lukeayton07@gmail.com


 DON'T MISS OUT!  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Chelmsford 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Witham 
 

 

SNAP continue to run their FREE 
specialist talks in-person and 

online. 
Visit their website to book your 

place 

 



 Useful to know...  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Light Touch Care 

"Light Touch is way for parents who don’t qualify for social care get up 

to 28 hours of support with a six-month period. You can use Light 

Touch to: 

 
Help your child at home 

Help your child take part at a club or activity 

Take your child out to see friends" 

 

You can self-refer for Light Touch care. 

Use the QR code to find out about eligibility . 

 
 

 

 

 
"The National Key Scheme (NKS) offers 

disabled people independent access to 

locked public toilets around the country" 

 
Keys cost £6. Scan QR code for more. 

 
some Changing Places toilets have 

different keys) 

Restrictive Eating 

"We’re always trying to support as many SEND families as we can so have made some 

changes… 

2pm, you arrive and stay to ensure your child is settled 

2-4pm, full respite with our awesome support staff 

Cost is £35" 



 Knowledge is power...  
 

 

Our previous Sensory workshop with our Jump Start OT was very popular. 

We talk about sensory Integration all the time. Learn a little about it here in these clips. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 From our families...  

 

 
Recommended by you 

 

Have you recently visited somewhere that you think other families would love? 

Is there an accessible club that has made a difference to your young person? 

If there is anything you wish to share with others, please let us know so we can 

consider it for our next newsletter. 

 
contact: 

admin@thriftwoodschool.com 

FAO Mrs Green 

mailto:admin@thriftwoodschool.com


 Further support...  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Online 

poster 

here 

 

 
More 

information 

here 
 



 Further support...  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

If you missed our previous Autumn Newsletter and wish to 

obtain a copy, please contact the school office. 



 Create a visual schedule for Half Term  
 

 

 


